
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Community Services Committee Agenda 29 June 2005 

3. EVALUATION REPORT ON THE NORTH HORNBY TAIAHA WANANGA PROJECT 
 
 Richard Tankersley is the Principal of Pae Manawa Associates Limited, which was commissioned to 

undertake the Taiaha Wananga Project review. 
 
 A copy of the evaluation report has been circulated to members and Richard will introduce his report 

and discuss the recommendations. 
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the report be received. 
 
 CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 That the report be received, and that staff keep the Community Board informed of progress on the 

implications of the report’s findings. 
 
 


